
 
 

 Happy New Year!  
 
Marg McCulley will be leading worship service this Sunday, 
February 2nd, 2025.  
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers:  
Elder in charge: Linda Kisell   
Scripture Reader: Debi Hoefling 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans  
Greeter: Bob & Vicky  
Coffee Hosts: Mickey, Marg & Judy  
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
Minutes for Mission: Gail Thompson 
 

Fundraising notice: 
Greetings from the local chapter of the Philanthropic Educational Organization. 
Local musicians are providing an evening of music from Bach to Riverdance!  
Please join us at St. Barnabas Church on Feb. 15, at 7:30. Admission by Donation 

Poster in email. 

 


